
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Bureau of Sanitation to report to the Energy and Environment Committee on the 
Bureau’s plans for risk mitigation and plans to reduce liability claims expenditures. The report 
should include: a discussion of liabilities, including traffic accidents, sewer back-ups, and 
employee workers’ compensation issues; whether the department can purchase vehicles with 
better visibility to reduce traffic collisions; the risk impact associated with employees driving large 
vehicles during authorized break times, such as lunch periods; whether the City can mandate 
backflow valves to reduce sewer back-ups; and, what other steps can be taken to minimize risks 
and reduce liability exposure across the Bureau.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2016-17 Budget on May 19, 2016)


